
Upcoming
Events

Messages

Summer 2

Welcome to Summer term 2! We hope you and your child
had a wonderful half term break together. 

As the days are getting hotter, please provide your child
with a sun hat and sun cream labelled with their name.
These can be kept in school. We cannot apply sun cream but
we can assist the children. 

Please ensure ALL personal belongings are labelled
including uniform, shoes, bags and coats. It is very difficult
to return items to the correct child if they become lost.

The theme for this half term is 'Marvellous Mini-beasts'.

Key fiction text: 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar' by Eric Carle.
Key non-fiction text: 'The Life Cycle of a Butterfly' by Kay Barnham

Communication and language: We will continue to develop our communication
and language skills through lots of singing, stories and opportunities for
discussion and conversation.

Physical development: We will develop throwing and catching skills outdoors.
When we’re mark making, we will continue to develop a comfortable grip when
holding pens, pencils and other mark making tools.

Personal, social and emotional development: We will be focusing on the theme
‘Changing Me’, where we will discuss how babies grow into adults. 

Literacy: We will continue to learn to write some or all of our name and will
develop our vocabulary with the help of stories.

Maths: We will consolidate our learning of the numbers 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5. in our
maths sessions and will focus on 2d shapes, comparing the weights of objects and
positional language through the maths provision.

Understanding the world: We learn about the life cycle of a butterfly and will
raise and release our very own butterflies, watching the lift cycle through each
stage. We will search for minibeasts in the outdoor area using magnifying glasses
to observe their features. 

Expressive arts and design: We will develop basic skills such as scissor skills and
use these to improve our creations. 

Nursery
 Summer 2 Newsletter

Nursery Visitor

Sam’s Safari

Wednesday 10th July

 Contact Details
Mrs Frost 

tara.frost@vennacademy.org

Mrs Craven
hannah.craven@vennacademy.org

Mrs Walker
lyndsey.walker@vennacademy.org

 
Please include all three Nursery

Teachers in your emails to ensure you
have the quickest response. Thank you!

Transition week

Week beginning 15th
July

Pupils moving into
Reception will spend

time in their new
classrooms.  More

information to follow.

Sports Afternoon

Tuesday 25th June

Return to school

Monday 3rd June 2024

School closed
Monday 24th June

2024


